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Dual Groundbreaking with Governor 
Ohio Governor Mike DeWine brought his economic development 
spotlight to the Port Authority campus.  A unique “dual 
groundbreaking” was the occasion, breaking ground for two new 
spec buildings in Central Licking County.  The Governor spotlighted 
local economic development and the value of supporting 
manufacturing. 

Southgate Corporation unveiled 
plans for a 70,000 sq. ft. new 
multi-tenant industrial building.  
The Port Authority showed 
plans, now out to bids, for a 
20,000 sq. ft. industrial building.  Both are being built on 
speculation with manufacturing customers as the target industry. 

These buildings represent the 8th and 9th spec buildings built on 
the Aerospace Center campus since 2011.   

GO TO:   Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

A Record Year!  4th and 5th Buildings 
The keys are about to be turned over for the first new building in 
2019—a new, modernized Force Lab.  The two-story lab will be 
ready to accept equipment from the Air Force soon. 

SeaCo and Nature’s One are well underway on their buildings.  The 
Southgate and Port Authority spec buildings represent the fourth 
and fifth new buildings on the campus this year.  That’s a record! 

In addition, GB Food and Licking County 911 Center buildings are 
wrapping up interior build-out to also be ready.  A sixth building is 
in the works.  Stay tuned! 

GO TO:   HNLCPA.com/property 

GO TO:   HNLCPA.com/projects 

 


